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Dear Families,

We are so proud of all our fabulous children today, they have been superstars! Lots of smiles,
kindness and fun has been shared and the children have settled in beautifully, well done all!

All staff have worked very hard over the summer to get school ready. The school environment is
looking amazing so a big thank you to all staff for their hard work.

We do have some new staff joining us this term and wish them every success as they become
part of the King Edward family. Miss Ward joins us in Year 4 and we are very happy to have her.

We really do have a dedicated team here at King Edward. Please pop in and speak to any of us if
you need anything, your children are the reason we are here!

We very much look forward to working with you all over the coming year.

With all good wishes,
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Emma Estell
Head Teacher
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